
NORTHERN COLORADO SWIMMING 
Special Meeting 
October 13, 2010 
Johnson’s Corner 
 
Meeting called to order by President Tom Lowenthal at 7:11 PM.   
 
Discussion held on moving Winter Districts to February 19-20, 2010.  There was a conflict with this date, 
so Winter Districts will stay on the weekend of January 29-30 for 2011. 
 
Front Range and Estes Park will co-host the meet at the Estes Park Aquatic Center as the Veteran’s Pool 
was not available for use on the proposed weekend.   
 
Next meeting will be January 6, 2011 at Johnson’s Corner to discuss the All Star Camp, schedule for 
Silver Circuits and Winter Districts for 2012. 
 
M/S/P move the NCS web site to a new provider.   
 
M/S/P to adjourn the meeting.  Meeting adjourned at 8:00 PM. 
 
Linda Seckinger 
Secretary 
 
 


